
Addressee: Member States,
foundations, intergovernmental and
non-governmental organisations,
SPFII, UN agencies
Paragraph #106 Session #3 (2004) 

Full Text

The Forum welcomes the establishment of the indigenous fellowship programme
in its secretariat, and calls upon Governments, foundations and
intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations to give generously to the
Trust Fund of the Secretary-General in support of the Forum, and to earmark their
donations for the fellowship programme.

Comments

Governments: The Government of Finland has earmarked funds for this fellowship
program.

SPFII: The fellowship program has received an earmarked contribution from the
Government of Finland. The Secretariat of the Permanent Forum is working
actively to find other sources of support.

Area of Work
Cooperation, Second Decade


